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FESTIVE XERIC HOLIDAY WREATH MAKING WORKSHOPS  

AT THE HALAWA XERISCAPE GARDEN 

  

WHAT:          With the festive holiday season rounding the corner, the Board of Water Supply 

(BWS) and Friends of Halawa Xeriscape Garden (FOHXG) will offer two can’t-

miss xeric holiday wreath-making classes. Participants will learn how less-thirsty, 

xeriscape plants can be used to create colorful and festive holiday decorations. 

  

WHEN:          Saturday, November 28, and Saturday, December 5 

                       10:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on both days 

  

WHERE:        Halawa Xeriscape Garden                                                                      

                       99-1268 Iwaena Street 

                       Halawa Valley’s Central Park Industrial Area 

  

COST:            $5.00 for non-members, Free for members of the FOHXG (depending of level of 

membership). 

 

DETAILS:     All participants should bring the following items: one round wreath form 

(straw-type, not foam, and no larger  than 12-inch diameter), 50-80 floral “U” 

pins, clippers, containers to hold wreath materials (i.e. soda box), and any kind of 

ribbons or holiday embellishments you would like to decorate your wreath. 

  

REGISTER:   Registration opens on Tuesday, November 10, and closes at 2:00 p.m. on the 

Friday prior to the workshop or when all spaces are filled. Call 748-5320 or email 

workshops@hbws.org to register. For more information about the exciting 

workshops held at the Halawa Xeriscape Garden, visit 

www.boardofwatersupply.com. BWS security requires full name and address of 

all participants. 
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